
 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 1/20/2025 

Re: Award Bid for Chemical Controllers 

Controllers provide continuous monitoring of water quality at the complex.  The current 
BECSys3 model chemical controllers at the aquatic complex work intermittently and 
have become unreliable.   

The proposed controllers will be the BECSys5 model will create reliability and efficiency 
in water quality at the pool.  Also new controllers include additional technological 
benefits.  Parks personnel will install the new controllers.  See bid results below. 

Vendor: CEM Sales & Service      Cost: 

Product: (2) BECSys5 Chemical Controllers    $11,680 

Onsite Training:        $2,785 

                  Total: $14,465   

I would recommend the city council awarding the bid for pool chemical controllers to 
CEM Sales & Service in the amount of $14,465.  The approved budget for the project is 
$18,000. 

Feel free to reach out to me with any questions. 


